
 

 
31st October 2018 

Dear Parents 
 

Peter Pan – The Panto 
 
 
We have arranged for a panto production company to come into school on 
Friday 11th January 2019.  The performance will be for the whole school. 

 
We are requesting a donation of £6.00 per child to cover the cost of the 
pantomime. 
 
Please can you complete the slip below and return to school together with 
payment by Monday 7th December. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
P Newman 
Headteacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Christmas Panto – Friday 11th January 2019 

 
Name of Child: ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
   
I give permission for my child to see the Panto on Friday 11th January 2019.   
Please find enclosed the sum of £6.00. 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………..Parent/guardian 
 

Date: ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


